





Hello hello, it's Lou and Kam, your AUBSU Sabbs! It is coming to that time of year where nights are getting longer and days are shorter, but sunsets are more beautiful than ever. This also means that the academic year is about to start very soon and we cannot wait to have you all back. Things will look a little bit different than what you might be used to as changes have been made to ensure the safety of all students and staff, but the AUBSU is working incredibly hard to make sure that you get the most out of your time here. So, take advantage of your last few weeks of Summer holidays before returning back to our lovely campus and getting your 'head in the game'. Stay Safe!

Very best wishes, Lou and Kam

Welcome to AUBSU 2020 Freshers!



FRESHERS
2020
Mon 21st Sep - Sat 17th Oct

The AUB Guide to starting the 2020/21 Academic Year



Do you get it?

AUBSU Survey 2020

Tell us how we did this year!





Green Impact Awards

AUBSU has received an 'Excellent' in this year's Green Impact Awards!

Thank you to everyone who got involved!



